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Associated British Ports 

Port of Ipswich 

Local Notice to Mariners  

No 12 of 2020 

 

Temporary Lock Closure for Essential Maintenance 

 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that due to essential works on behalf of 

ABP, Ipswich Lock will be closed from Sunday 6th December 0600hrs until 

Monday 14th December 0600hrs. 

 

During these works we are unable to permit any transit through the lock. 

 

There is a possibility that works could be completed earlier than expected, please 

contact Orwell Navigation Service on VHF Ch 68 for the latest information. 

 

Divisional Harbour Master, East Anglia 

25th November 2020 
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